
                     Reading Non-Fiction 

This week try to find some non-fiction texts to read. You can read a book about nature, an 

internet article, a magazine, or any other non-fiction text that you are interested in. Below 

are links to sites with free non-fiction texts. After you have finished your reading, choose 

two of the boxes below to complete.  

What questions do you have 
about the topic? 
 
 
 

What connections did you 
make as you read? 
Text to Self? 
Text to World? 
Text to something else you 
have read? 

Write about some facts you 
learned from your reading. 
Share your opinion about 
something you read. 

Pick three events from your 
book or article and write 
about the things that 
caused those events to 
happen. 
 
 
 

Describe the main ideas and 
details you read about this 
week. 

Compare or contrast ideas 
from the book. Write about 
two things that are similar 
or different. 

Draw a picture that 
summarizes what you 
learned this week. Label 
your drawing to identify  
important ideas. 
 
 

What information was most 
interesting to you? 

Write a letter to the author. 
What did you like? 
What questions do you still 
have? 
 

 

 

https://classroommagazines.scholastic.com/support/learnathome.html 

www.raz-kids.com   

https://classroommagazines.scholastic.com/support/learnathome.html 

http://scholastic.ca/kids/thingstodo/  

www.getepic.com/  

https://www.literacyfootprints.com/digital-reader 

 

 

 

https://classroommagazines.scholastic.com/support/learnathome.html
http://www.getepic.com/

